
 

 

AGUMCC “Giving” Celebration 

 

Wednesday 22, 2017 

The Feast will be from 12:00   to 1:00. 

We will celebrate in Criswell Hall.     
 

Family and Friends are invited to come and have lunch with us on this special day of “Giving”.  
There is no need to pack a lunch for your child on the day of the celebration.  If your child does not regularly 

attend on the day of the event you are welcome to come with your child and share in this special event.  

In the spirit of the event, we are asking each family who wants to attend to sign up to “Give” to the celebration.  

There are many items and some volunteers needed to make this day complete.  
The Sign Up sheets for the celebration will be located on the sign in and out table.  The Giving Soup will be 

prepared on the morning of our celebration.   Volunteers are needed to help set up and prepare for the day. 

We look forward to sharing in this Giving Celebration with the family and friends of AGUMCC. 
 


